Tracx Van de Wiel

From: Joel Roberts <joel.roberts@telus.com>

Sent: January 30, 2023 9:15 AM

To: Tracy Van de Wiel

Subject: Re: Bylaws 2313 and 2314 for review and comment - (90 lot residential subdivision near Fernie

Alpine Resort - Galloway Lands)

No issues from Telus, if you dont mind would you please ensure that the developers have reached out to
ADEV@telus.com to get the ball rolling if they require Telus service
Thanks!



